
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

    Agenda Item # 54 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE:       December 30, 2009  

TO:            Metropolitan Planning Commission 

FROM:       Dee Anne Reynolds, Finance Manager  

SUBJECT:  Request approval to purchase computers for $14,036 through Knox 

County Bid #492 with Technology Express – 1-B-10-OB 

 
This is to request approval to purchase 11 replacement personal computers from 
Technology Express at a unit price of $1,276 and a total of $14,036.  Three of the 
computers will be used by TPO staff and are eligible to be reimbursed 80 percent through 
our FHWA grant with TDOT for $3,062.  The other eight computers are for development 
services, comprehensive planning, and information services staff.  MPC will use Knox 
County Purchasing bid #492 which includes Technology Express’s discount of 10 percent 
from catalog prices.  
 
MPC Policies and Procedures require purchases over $10,000 be approved by the full 
Planning Commission if not budgeted in a separate line item or meet other exceptions, 
which it does not.  The computers were budgeted in a group line item including office 
supplies, software and small equipment. 
 
Staff Recommendation:  Staff recommends approval of the purchase. 
 
 
Attachment:  Purchase Requisition  

 

Suite 403 
City – County Building 

400 Main Street 
Knoxville, Tennessee  37902 

Office: (865) 215-2500 
Fax: (865) 215-2068 



MPC January 14, 2010 Agenda Item # 54



MPC January 14, 2010 Agenda Item # 54



MPC January 14, 2010 Agenda Item # 54



MPC January 14, 2010 Agenda Item # 54



MPC January 14, 2010 Agenda Item # 54



MPC January 14, 2010 Agenda Item # 54


	P



